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Upcoming
Events

Madalyn's Minutes
 Divison 5B

October 1, 2022
Annual Dues

Become Payable

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues

Become Delinquent

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs

Become Suspended

Contact Me:

madalyn@ktkey.org 

Hello everyone! I hope you
all are doing well and

enjoying summer. School is
right around the corner

which means we have some
very important business to
attend to. Let's get excited

for the upcoming year! 



Back to School

Service Project Ideas

The beginning of school is fast approaching, which
means that we will soon be back into the swing of
things. It is important to start the year off in a good

way. Dues and membership recruitment are vital for
this. Gather new members, plan fun and impactful

service projects, pay dues on time, and hit the
ground running. It is going to be an amazing year!

Collect pop tabs for/volunteer at Ronald
McDonald House 

Back to school backpack drive 
Freshman survival packs 

Read to children at schools in your area 
Can food drive

Fundraise for March of Dimes

Potential service project ideas include: 








Divisional Council Meetings

I would like to schedule a DCM for a date in the near
future. Before the meeting occurs, however, I would

like to have everyone on the same page and well
connected. I hope we can have some very fun and
eventful DCMs this year. If anyone has suggestions
for projects to do, locations, or questions, please do

not hesitate to email me. 

Contacts
It is extremely, extremely important that I have a way

to contact everyone. I currently do not have many
contacts. I need to be able to email everyone with
information, ideas, questions, forms, etc. Please

email me at madalyn@ktkey.org  with your
information. It is vital that I have the contacts of

officers and advisors as well as members so that I
can efficiently assist you all throughout the year. If

you ever have any questions, please do not hesitate
to ask!



Youth Opportunities Fund (YOF)

The Youth Opportunities Fund consists of grants
given to individual Key Clubs to fund projects.
There are two cycle of grants. The first cycle's
applications are due October 15, 2022. The

second cycle's applications are due March 1,
2023. The grants can vary from $250 - $2,000. A
Key Club can only receive one grant per year. For
more information on the process of applying and

receiving a grant from the YOF, please visit
https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/ 

https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/

